

East Dale Road Melton, North Ferriby East Yorkshire, HU14 3HS

Tel: 01482 631208 Fax: 01482 636703

enquiries@southhunsley.org.uk southhunsley.org.uk

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 7 to Year 11 Students

Our ref: 87234199

14 March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Red Nose Day 2022

The school will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 18 March 2022 in support of Red Nose Day. The aim is to raise money for good causes in the UK and around the world.

Students can make a small donation to wear non-uniform, which will be made payable on ParentMail from Thursday 17 March 2022 until Saturday 19 March 2022.

There will also be a number of activities planned for the day for students, helping to raise student awareness of this worthy cause. 100% of the donations will be sent to Comic Relief to help those less fortunate.

Please note that wearing non-uniform is optional.

Yours faithfully

James Coulbeck

**House Leader - Pegasus** 



